
From: Murrell Smith <murrell@leeandmoise.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/31/2013 10:49:05 PM 
Subject: Re: Meeting Time

No I have a trial that day scheduled right now. We are trying to
reschedule. Check with me next week and I can let you know for sure. 
Thanks

Sent from my iPad

> On Oct 29, 2013, at 3:31 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
>
> Murrell,
> Are you able to meet December 10th at 1:00pm with Governor Haley and Chairman Alexander in 
the Governor's office? Instead of November 12 at 3:30pm.
> Look forward to hearing from you.
> Thank you,
> Katherine
>
> Katherine F. Veldran
> Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
> O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
> KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
>
> <winmail.dat>
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